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Background
It is recognized that there are occasions when excessively high temperatures outside can increase the temperature inside a licensee’s home to uncomfortable or unhealthy levels.  This advisory is intended to provide guidance on the remedial actions necessary to maintain a comfortable and safe living environment in community care residences. 
Guidelines
The licensee shall take steps to assure the health and safety of individuals served if the temperature in the living area of the home exceeds 82 degrees Fahrenheit, for more than four hours. If an individual in the home has a medical condition which requires additional environmental considerations, this shall be addressed by the IDT.   Acceptable measures to reduce the temperature in the home include:
· Installing or repairing air conditioners, at the provider’s expense.  Note that an air conditioner may not block the only window in a bedroom. 

· Utilizing fans in the main area of the home or bedrooms

· Temporary relocation, with the approval of the Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD), at the provider’s expense. 
The licensing standards N.J.A.C.10:44A, N.J.A.C.10:44B and N.J.A.C.10:44C are available at the Department of Human Services Office of Licensing Website at:

http://www.state.nj.us/humanservices/ool/licensing/
